

Superintendent's Outdial – July 30, 2020

Dear CCUSD Families,

We are so excited to start school next Wednesday and look forward to our students joining us in Distance Learning or Online to initially start the school year. A reminder that our learning plans are on the front of our website, as well as our logistics plan.

We have also added information on free onsite learning to the FAQs on our website. Free onsite learning is prioritized for children of first responders, students receiving free and reduced lunch assistance, McKinney Vento students, English Language Learners, special education students and students without Wi-Fi. Information will be emailed out to all families and also mailed directly to the students in the categories mentioned above. To be considered, please return the form by August 7th. Please note that free onsite learning is not classroom teaching and will be staffed by other service staff, not our CCUSD teachers.

Also, we have heard from some families that they were not receiving information and discovered that they have marked "private" on the Parent Portal for receiving emails and outdials. Most have told us that they didn't understand that the "private" setting was for communications from their schools. For now, we have unmarked the private setting for all families while so much information is being distributed for the start of school. If you still do not want to receive any communications, please contact your school's registrar or attendance clerk. Thank you for being part of the CCUSD Family.

Sincerely, Debbi Burdick, Ed.D. Superintendent